
NATIONAL ARCHIVES 
 

IRELAND 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Reference Code:    2002/8/482 

Title:  Statement by Taoiseach Jack Lynch regarding 

a proposed meeting between himself and 

British Prime Minister Edward Heath. 

Creation Date(s):  1 September, 1971 

Level of description:   Item 

Extent and medium:   1 page 

Creator(s): Department of the Taoiseach 

Access Conditions:   Open 

Copyright:  National Archives, Ireland. May only be 

reproduced with the written permission of the 

Director of the National Archives. 

TSCH/3: Central registry records Department of the Taoiseach

© National Archives, Ireland



TSCH/3: Central registry records Department of the Taoiseach

© National Archives, Ireland

(.~--~-------------------~~=~--------~------~------~ 

T~xt of announcement to be made at 16.00 hours 
en 1st September, 1971 

The Taoiseach has accepted an invitation from 

the British Prime Minister~ Mr. Heath, to meet him 

at Chequers on the 6th-7th September. 

The vis! t previous1 y arranged for the 20th-21st 

October will not now take p1ace, but it is intended 

that there should be a further meeting between the 

Taoiseach and Mr. Heath later in the yeaI'. 


